
From: Corrine Miller <fastdogs5@yahoo.com> (Relayed)
To: Brian Oakey
Subject: {External}I support health & safety standards for pesticide use
Date: Sunday, July 19, 2020 11:37:51 AM

Corrine Miller
14290 State Hwy 44
Caldwell, ID 83607

Dear Mr Oakey,

I am writing to you today on behalf of myself and my community. I am concerned about the impact of the proposed
rules regarding pesticide regulations in the State of Idaho. The proposed rules are a threat to public health and the
safety of the workers who provide our community with food. Specifically, I am most concerned with the following:

Spray planes and the drift of pesticides and other poisons. There are better more efficient and safer ways to apply
these things other than spray planes, which are dangerous. Sprays drift. I do not want the sprays in my yard.

Please uphold the standards the previous rules enforced and allow for stronger protections for our communities.
Thank you for your time.

Signed,
[your name]

________________________
This email was scanned by Bitdefender

mailto:fastdogs5@yahoo.com
mailto:Brian.Oakey@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV

